
 
SIS/STC/067/2019-2020         November 4, 2019  

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that ‘Scholars Youth Festival – 2019’, will be conducted on Wednesday, Nov. 6 and 

Thursday, Nov. 7, 2019.  There will be no regular classes for Grade 1 to 12 on these days and the participants 

need to come according to the schedule.   

The competitions will take place during school hours on Wednesday and buses will ply accordingly.  The events 

are scheduled from 4.00 pm to 11.00 pm on Thursday, Nov. 7, 2019.  All participants should wear regular school 

uniform and report by 3.30 pm.  

 
 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


